
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

This week we have continued our work 

on the book Wonder and the children 

have started to design their own masks 

to show their character and 

personality.  

 

In history we are finding out about the 

Ancient Greeks.  We have been looking 

at how Alexander the Great developed 

his empire and the impact this had on 

different groups of people and the 

world today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am so proud of the whole class this 

week with their positive attitudes and 

achievements in maths.  They have 

been introduced to ratio and everyone 

has worked hard and understands the 

link between ratio and multiplication 

and fractions. 

 

Dodgeball 

 

Well done to all the children who go to 

dodgeball club on Monday evenings – 

their behaviour and sportsmanship has 

been highly praised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Issue No 2 Spring Term 

19th January 2024 
 01932 842785 

Science has been really interesting. 

We have learnt about refraction.  

This is how light bends when it 

travels into different mediums.  The 

light slows down or speeds up and 

bends. 
 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

12th February – Half Term 

19th and 21st February – Parents’ evening 

8th March – PTFA Quiz Night 

13th March – Who Cares? Workshop 

28th March – End of term 

15th April – INSET Day 

16th April – New Term Starts 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

27th May – Half Term 

19th July – End of the Year 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


